
 

Meeting Resolution cum Notice 22/5/21 

After two meetings regarding the 'Tender for Security Personnel supply' i.e. technical bid opening 

meet on 19/5/21 and financial bid opening meeting on 21/5/21, it's concluded that we have to 

proceed further for re-tender. As it's found that one bidder out of three is disqualified in financial 

bid which results in the cancellation of ongoing tender process. In a further meeting on 22/5/21, 

it is decided in the presence(virtual) of OIC, TCS and other members of Purchase Committee that 

we will proceed for a new tender very shortly. Keep eye on the official website regularly for 

update.  
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